From: CAB VON DER LEYEN ARCHIVES
Sent: mercredi 24 juin 2020 16:10
To: CAB VON DER LEYEN ARCHIVES

Subject: PAN letter FAO President Von der Leyen in advance of

Saturday's Global Goal event

Attachments: PresVdL_PAN_24Jun20.docx

From: (CAB-VON DER LEYEN) <

Sent: Wednesday, June 24, 2020 2:24 PM

To: CAB VON DER LEYEN ARCHIVES < CAB-VON-DER-LEYEN-ARCHIVES@ec.europa.eu>

Cc: S YANDENBERGHE Kurt (CAB-

VON DER LEYEN)

Subject: FW: PAN letter FAO President Von der Leyen in advance of Saturday's Global Goal event

From:

Sent: Wednesday, June 24, 2020 1:24 PM

To: VANDENBERGHE Kurt (CAB-VON DER LEYEN)

HAUGAARD Per (CAB-VON DER LEYEN)

Cc:

Subject: PAN letter FAO President Von der Leyen in advance of Saturday's Global Goal event

Dear Kurt, Per and

Thank you again for your time earlier in the week. Please find attached a letter for the attention of the President in advance of Saturday's event. We are working hard to help make it a success and we look forward to working together beyond Saturday too.

Hoping you all are getting some sleep in these final days - good luck with it all.







PandemicActionNetwork.org

